
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 3rd March 2021 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to write to you to expand on Mrs Siedle’s 

letter last week. As you’re likely aware, the government has announced that 

schools will reopen to all pupils on 8th March. We’re very much looking forward to 

welcoming back more of our pupils to face-to-face education then and would 

like to give you some more information about this. 

 

Attendance 

From 8 March, school attendance will be mandatory and our usual rules on 

attendance will apply.  

As a reminder, your child should self-isolate and not come to school if they: 

 Have coronavirus symptoms or have tested positive 

 Live with someone who has symptoms or have tested positive 

 Are a close contact of someone who has tested positive. 

 

Our safety measures 

Rest assured that we’re doing everything we can to make sure our pupils can 

return to school safely. We’ll be continuing with our protective measure to keep 

everybody safe including: 

 Procedures for arrival and collection of children 

o Staggered drop off and pick up times to reduce congestion at busy 

times. (Your drop off time is 8.45am and Pick up is 3.15pm) 

o Signage and staff on hand to support with social distancing 

measures. 

o Children only bringing necessary things to school with them e.g. 

reading book, water bottle, packed if needed and coat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 Measures within school and the classroom to keep children safe 

o Small bubbles to reduce the contact between groups 

o Staggered break and lunch times. 

o Heighten hygiene measures such as hand-washing 

 

  

More information on these key measures can be found on the images below. 

 

Lockdown has been a challenging period for all of us, and we’d like to thank you 

for your continuing support during this difficult and uncertain time. If you or your 

child have any concerns about returning to school, or if you think your child might 

need extra support when they return, please get in touch by calling the school 

office.  

We’d also like to thank you for all your support in helping your child learn from 

home. We’ll continue to keep in touch if we update our plans or if we need to 

make changes due to new government guidance. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Woodmansey & Mr Foster                                 Mrs Siedle 
 

Co -Headteachers                                                    Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


